
 

 

 
No. 118/25 

  

18th June 2025  
  

  
 
Dear Colleague,  

  
Royal Mail: Pensions Presentation at the Special Restructuring Conference in 

Blackpool 

Branches and Representatives are advised we are planning to launch a number of 
information booklets (six in total) in respect of the various pension schemes that our 

Royal Mail members are in.  This activity is in keeping with Motion 11 carried at the 
2024 Postal Group Conference, and follows on from the one-day training sessions 
delivered by Paul Kennedy, RMPP Trustee and Divisional Rep last summer (refer to LTB 

188/24).   

The six booklets have been constructed in conjunction with Lane, Clark & Peacock (LCP) 
LLP, an external pensions specialist and the aim is for these to be used as a go-to 

reference for all enquiries received by Branches/Reps from members of any of the Royal 
Mail pension schemes.   

We will be presenting an overview of the six Pensions information booklets to our Postal 

Delegates at the Special Restructuring Conference in Blackpool.  The plan is to hold this 
presentation during the lunch break on Saturday 28th June, in the Conference Hall.  

To support the presentation, Chris Webb, Head of Communications will producing a 
leaflet with a QR code that will allow our Branches and Reps to download all six of the 

Pensions booklets.  The intention is for this leaflet to be available at Conference and the 
Comms team will also be producing a short video.   

Postal Branches and Representatives are encouraged to attend this important fringe 

event at Conference.  Please note that delegates will need to make their own 
arrangements for lunch, which we are unable to provide.   
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

  
Martin Walsh Andy Furey  

DGS(P) Assistant Secretary 


